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Large retreat at Camp IAWAH this weekend 

MUSIC VOLUME WILL BE KEPT TO A MINIMUM 
 

This weekend (May 28 and May 29) Camp IAWAH is hosting a large group, who will be playing and 

listening to classical themed music at certain time slots. Ken Vissers, the new executive director, was 

so kind to inform us about the possibility of loud music coming from the camp grounds. 

Ken Vissers: “Normally, this retreat happens in the fall, after the leaves are down, which means the sound tends 

to carry much further. However, even though we now have a buffer with the tree canopy, the group has  been 

instructed that any outdoor speakers must face away from the lake and the volume kept down. We will do our 

best to keep things relatively quiet.”  

Athough sound is a usually natural part of our surroundings, the camp director is well aware of the fact that 

sounds can become unwanted and (too) loud for other cottagers and residents alike, and that it can turn into 

noise pollution around the lake. That is why he will be keeping us updated on other event this season. He 

promises he will be giving us a heads-up well before the date of other possible events where loud(er) music might 

be an issue. THANKS KEN 

What neighbours heard so far, not an issue at all. 
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